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The Transit Plan Map (last amended July 21, 2020) represents a network of current and future transit routes 
that provide guidance on what is likely to be suitable for long-term growth and mobility. The plan does not 
require a schedule for implementation nor does it set aside funding for improvements. The purpose of the 
public hearing is to consider a proposed amendment to the future route of GoApex Route 1 in order to make a 
decision. 
 
The proposed amendment is related to the Beaver Creek Crossings section of GoApex Route 1. Staff is 
proposing that the outbound stop in the interior of Beaver Creek Crossings be removed, and therefore, this 
section of the route would be removed and the bus would instead travel inbound and outbound on Beaver 
Creek Commons Drive. Routing the bus through Beaver Creek Crossings to serve an internal stop requires 
permission from the property manager. The property manager has indicated that they are unable to enter into 
an agreement at this time; however, they may have interest in the future. Beaver Creek Crossings and Beaver 
Creek Commons will still be served by two exterior stops along Beaver Creek Commons Drive.  The amendment 
would revise the Transit Plan map as shown in Figure 1. 
 

 
Figure 1. Proposed amendment to the Transit Plan map 
 

Staff Recommendation: 

Planning staff recommend supporting the proposed amendment to Transit Plan map. The proposed 
amendment was reviewed with staff from Public Works and Transportation and there were no concerns. 



Page 2 of 2   Prepared by: Allyson Coltrane, Long Range Transit Planner II 
 

Transit Advisory Committee Recommendation: 

The Transit Advisory Committee unanimously recommended approval of the proposed amendment during their 
April 14, 2021 meeting.  

Planning Board Recommendation:  

The Planning Board unanimously recommended approval of the proposed amendment during their April 12, 
2021 meeting. 


